Disaster Recovery Center in Southbury to
Permanently Close Nov 19

Release Date: Thang 11 18, 2024

The Disaster Recovery Center (DRC) in Southbury, Connecticut, opened to help
those affected by the August 18-19, 2024 Severe Storm, Flooding, Landslides and
Mudslides, will close permanently at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 19.

DRC Location:

Southbury Town Hall
501 Main Street, South
Southbury, CT 06488

The DRC is still open Monday, November 18 and Tuesday, November 19 from
8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

The deadline to apply for FEMA assistance is November 19, 2024.

After the DRC closes, survivors can still view the status of their application online
at DisasterAssistance.gov or by downloading and using FEMA’s Mobile App.
Individuals may also call the FEMA Helpline at 1-800-621-3362 to discuss their
case with a FEMA representative. Press 1 for English, 2 for Spanish and 3 for all
other languages. If you use video relay service (VRS), captioned telephone
service or others, give FEMA your number for that service. Phone lines operate
from 7 a.m. to 12 a.m. (midnight) seven days a week.
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